
Haitian Foreign Minister
Receives Cuban Ambassador

Port-au-Prince, January 8 (RHC)-- Haiti's Foreign Minister Lener Renaud received Cuban Ambassador to
Port-au-Prince Ricardo García on Thursday.

The two diplomats exchanged on the upcoming meeting of the Council of Ministers of the Association of
Caribbean States (ACS), set for January 18th and 19th in the Haitian capital. At the meeting, Cuba will
assume the organization's rotating presidency from Haiti.

The Haitian foreign minister and the Cuban ambassador also reviewed bilateral cooperation in several
sectors, and touched on other regional and international issues of common interest.
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